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Tēnā koutou Katoa, 

September proved to be a busy and productive month 

as our teams made significant headway in their planned 

tasks, efficiently reaching their objectives. 

We've made significant progress in our recovery efforts 

following the recent flooding event and completed the 

majority of the work during September 2023. A few 

remaining tasks will need to be deferred until the 

summer due to the continued flow of water in the 

streams and rivers and conditions necessary for sealing 

is met.  

Our Heavy Maintenance Team completed all unsealed 

rehabs and Maintenance Metalling projects and 

commenced with our Sealed Road Repairs Program, 

focusing on addressing digout failures and stabs across 

the entire network. 

Failed areas at high-traffic intersections in Ashburton 

underwent repairs over a couple of night shifts during 

the month to minimize disruptions, and they were 

resurfaced with asphalt concrete (AC). 

Our Minor Works team has successfully finished 

installing numerous critical culverts, drainage structures 

and footpath projects. 

Our cyclic teams continued filling potholes and 

maintaining signs across the network 

Our Trading Partners continued  their commitment to 

maintaining the network, which involved sweeping and 

cleaning the streets, managing vegetation growth, 

performing line marking, and grading and maintaining 

unsealed roads. 

 
James Faber 
Contract Manager – Road Maintenance. 

Executive Summary 

Summary below of key achievements during September: 
 

-    845 potholes filled       

-    405 m Edge breaks repaired   

-   651 km of routine grading completed 

-   5,930 m3 Maintenance Metalling  

-   300 m2 Footpath Repairs  

-    63 New signs installations/replacements completed 

-    151 m Post & sight rail painting & maintenance 

-    Rural line marking 

-    Flooding Response 
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Upcoming Planned Works – October 2023 

Overview 

Our Heavy Maintenance Team will continue with Dig Out Repairs 

on Maronan Rd and Tramway Rd and make a start on Valetta 

Westerfield Rd. 

Our Minor Works team will be doing a few urgent jobs coming 

CRM’s, then focus on footpath construction, culvert and soak pit 

installations while keeping an eye on CRM’s. 

 Cyclic teams will been focussing on potholes and sign 

improvements across the network.  

 

Summary of planned works 

Sealed pavement repairs – Maronan Road & Tramway 

Road 

Footpath repair & replacement – Middle Road, 

Mckerrow Street, Pages Road, Belt Road, Lampard 

Street & Williams Street 

Soak pit installation – Braemar Lauriston Road 

Culvert Installation – Stranges Road, Obriens Road 

and Hanrahan Road 

Road Marking - Intersections 

Recovery Work – July 23 Flooding Event 

Contact Us  
Phone - 0800 HEBCAN    

Email - ashburtonDC@heb.co.nz  

Address – 203 Frasers Road, Tinwald 

Web - www.heb.co.nz 

 


